
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:               UAH Faculty, Staff and Students 
 
FROM:         Robert A. Altenkirch, President 
 
DATE:          November 18, 2013 
 
SUBJECT:    Appointment of Dean of the College of Nursing Search Committee 
      
Dean Fay Raines has announced her retirement, and a Search Committee has been formed to 
identify candidates who might serve as Dean of the College of Nursing. The Search Committee to 
screen nominations and applications and make recommendations regarding appointment of a 
Dean of the College of Nursing will be chaired by Shankar Mahalingam.  Search Committee 
members in addition to Shankar include: 
 
Rita Ferguson, Clinical Assistant Professor and Interim Assistant Dean/Junior Year, College of 
Nursing 
 
Karen Frith, Professor, College of Nursing 
 
Haley Hoy, Assistant Professor and Interim Associate Dean, Graduate Programs, College of 
Nursing 
 
Regina Hyatt, Dean of Students 
 
Kathy Newman, Associate Professor, College of Nursing 
 
Louise O’Keefe, Assistant Professor, College of Nursing, and Director of the UAH Faculty & Staff 
Clinic 
 
Pam O’Neal, Associate Professor, College of Nursing 
 
Andree Reeves, Associate Professor, Department of Political Science 
 
Darlene Showalter, Clinical Associate Professor and Interim Assistant Dean/Senior Year, College 
of Nursing 
 
Kacy Taylor, Student, College of Nursing 
 
Fan Tseng, Professor, Department of Management Sciences 
 
Emanuel Waddell, Associate Professor, Department of Chemistry 
 
Thanks, 
 
Bob 
	
  


